THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:
March 20, 2014
SUBJECT:
approve Construction Testing and inspection  Services firm for the Vine Grove Elementary School Site Renovation Project
ISSUE

The Board needs to approve a Construction Testing and Inspection Services Firm for the Vine Grove Elementary School Site Renovation Project
FACTS


KDE requires a separate and independent construction testing and inspections 

firm to perform testing for site improvements on the Vine Grove Elementary 
School Site Renovations Project.  Testing and inspections will be required for 
soils installations, concrete, and masonry construction on this project.  Since the 
project is small, the Architect requested bids to be based on hourly rates with Not-
To-Exceed Lump Sum Fees.  Three (3) bids 
were received for this work and the 
tabulation of these Not-To-Exceed bid amounts is as follows: 



Terracon



Not-To-Exceed   $  9,990.00



GEM Engineering, Inc.

Not-To-Exceed     16,500.00



Consulting Services Inc.

Not-To-Exceed     20,000.00
RECOMMENDATION

I RECOMMEND THAT THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVE the not-to-exceed bid amount of $9,990.00 from terracon for construction testing and inspection services required on the Vine grove elementary school site renovations project.
recommended motion:


I MOVE THAT THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVE the not-to-exceed bid amount of $9,990.00 from terracon for construction testing and inspection services required on the Vine grove elementary school site renovations project.
